NPABUTENbCTBEHHAS

TENErPAMMA

Government telegram translation from Russian
Moscow, 21.02.2007

Chairman of the Organizing Committee of the
International Russian Rotary Children Music Competition
Josef Marous

Dear friends,

Ministry of Culture and Mass Communications of the Russian Federation greets
participants of the 5" International Russian Rotary Children Music Competition.

Russia is blessed country. She opened to the world unique talents in all spheres of arts.
True Russian traditions of justice, sensitivity, well wishing, support of young talents finds
also in our times continuation in unselfish help of people, perspicaciously and
farsightedly caring about the development of Russian and world culture.

Dear young musicians, let your greatest dreams come true! Let the magic fire of
creation which you received from above flame! Let your hard work and aspiration bring
you the merited success!

We hope that in the panorama of the music art in the world will be heard new unknown
names that for the first time sparkled at this music competition.

We wish all participants magic inspiration, impeccable mastery, sincere and raised
senses!

We wish to the public of the competition unforgettable musical impressions and happy
moments of touching with real great music art.

Minister of Culture and Mass Communications of the Russian Federation
A.S. Sokolov



